

February 14, 2023

Dear Mr. Lankhorst,

It was a pleasure to meet you again and your colleagues as well. His Holiness very much appreciates your organization's humanitarian work for the less privileged members of our society in many countries, including in Tibet and China.

We also very much appreciate your bringing the gifts from three Native American Tribes, the Hopi, Zuni, and Jemez, as a token of their reverence for His Holiness during Losar, the Tibetan New Year. His Holiness has directed me to thank you for these gifts, and to convey his good wishes to them.

As well, His Holiness sends his prayers and good wishes to you and your organization, Restoring Touch.

Chhime R. Chhoekyapa Secretary, Office of His Holiness the Dalai Lama McLeod Ganj, Dharamsala Himachal Pradesh, India



DalaiLama.com